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 (April 1, 2024) 
- Kentucky State 
Police Post 15 will be 
conducting periodic 
traffic safety check-
points in the Post 15 
area, which includes 
Green, Taylor, Marion, 
Washington, Russell, 
Casey, Adair, Metcalfe, 

Monroe, Clinton, and 
Cumberland counties. 

These checkpoints 
will be conducted 
as part of Post 15’s 
highway safety ef-
forts.  Troopers will be 
checking for violations 
of Kentucky traffic and 

regulatory laws includ-
ing, but not limited to, 
motor vehicle equip-
ment safety, licensing of 
drivers, motor vehicle 
registration, child re-
straints, and operation 
of motor vehicle while 
under the influence of 
intoxicants.

A complete list of 
traffic safety check-
point locations can be 
found at the following 
link: http://www.ken-
tuckystatepolice.ky.org/
post15checkpoints
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